
CCHS recently hosted the other early college high schools from across New Mexico on Wednesday, November 13th. 
Pictured above is senior Evan Prior participating in a student panel and sharing his experiences at CCHS


CCHS last day of the 
term is December 6 
and students return 

on January 7

1
Be sure to meet with 
Ms. Craig to sign up 
for Spring Classes 

ASAP if you haven’t 
already done so

2
The Winter Ball Dance 

will be on Friday, 
November 22 from 

7-10 PM. 
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College and Career High School: We Turn Dreams Into Degrees

Did you know our 
current 9th grade class 

comes from 36 
different middle 

schools?
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CCHS Students Participate in 
Sports and Activities Across 
the City


CCHS NEWSLETTER	

STUDENT PROFILE OF THE MONTH: JORDIN AGUILAR

This month we are profiling 12th grader Jordin Aguilar (pictured to the right), who is 
finishing up her Business Degree at CNM this spring.


What do you like the most about your major and your CNM classes?” I chose this 
degree because it’s been something I’ve always wanted to do when I’m older. Growing 
up you see these major companies and the CEOs making millions off of consumers. I 
found it fascinating how they do so and build their company sometimes from the 
bottom up. I like all the free time I’m given because it helps keep me self discipline and 
taught me how to manage my time. Also how each class is going to be different 
depending on the professors teaching style, it teaches you to learn to adapt”.


“ What are your plans following graduation? “I hope to go to a 4 year college and 
maybe become a international student”.


“What advice do you have for 9th graders at CCHS? “If all seems lost don’t let 
yourself go down a rabbit hole. Life doesn’t end when you fail a class, take every 
opportunity as a learning opportunity to be better for the future. “


One of the most asked questions by incoming 9th 
graders is does CCHS have sports. The short 
answer is no, but the reality is that CCHS students 
participate in sports and other activities, they just 
do it for their home attendance high school. They 
may wear different uniforms, but at their core they 
are Night Wolves, representing CCHS.


This current school year we have students playing 
soccer for Cibola and Atrisco Heritage, football for 
Rio Grande and Volcano Vista, a state champion 
caliber golfer at Eldorado, wrestlers at Rio Grande 
and Volcano Vista,  and basketball players at Rio 
Grande, Albuquerque High and AIMS, just to name 
a few.


Anna Baca is a 12th grader who has been playing 
basketball for six years and is currently on the 
AIMS girls basketball team. 


“Basketball for me is an escape from school 
pressure and allows me to be part of a team,” Baca 
explained. 


Our students can also participate in other activities 
with their home attendance high schools, programs 
like Marching Band. One such student is senior 
Allianah Nieto who has been part of Sandia’s Band 
for 4 years.


“I would advise that CCHS students that want to 
participate to talk to the CCHS staff so they can 
work with your schedule,” Nieto said. 


Baca said her favorite memory was scoring 15 
points during a game her junior year.  Nieto said 
the performances are the best part of band as her 
and her bandmates get to show off their hard work 
to their friends and families.


Keep making us proud Night Wolves!


Senior Anna Baca drains a 3 for the AIM’s basketball team


